
70 Collier Street
P.O. Box 400

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5
City of Barrie

Legislation Details

File #:  Version: 2TMP-24634 Name:

Status:Type: Item of Discussion Received

File created: In control:8/26/2019 City Building Committee

On agenda: Final action:9/10/2019 9/10/2019
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THERE BEING NO SIDEWALKS ON MILLER DRIVE BETWEEN DUNLOP STREET WEST AND
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Andre Champoux provided an Open Delegation regarding safety concerns related to there being no
sidewalks on Miller Drive between Dunlop Street West and Edgehill Drive.

Mr. Champoux discussed photographs in support of his concerns with having no sidewalks on located
on Miller Drive between Dunlop Street West and Edgehill Drive. Mr. Champoux advised that he is
seriously concerned with the safety of the residents who walk along the side of the road as vehicles
have a tendency to speed along this stretch of the roadway on Miller Drive.

Members of the Committee asked a number of questions to City staff and received responses.
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